
Important Announcement: Product 

Discontinuation 

Dear Valued Subscriber, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to inform you that, after careful 

consideration, we will be discontinuing the following product: 

• Product Name: XYZ Widget 

This decision was not made lightly, and we want to assure you that we remain committed to 

providing you with the best alternatives. The last order date for this product will be [Insert 

Date]. 

For your convenience, we invite you to explore our updated product range available on our 

website. We are excited to share innovative solutions that may better meet your needs. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to our customer service team 

at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 


